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INTERNALASSESSMENT NOTICE 
This is to inform all the students of fourth and sixth semester that internal assessment for current 
academic year is complete. Final IA sheet is shown on your Smartprof Application and you are 

requested to accept the same. In case of any pending grievance fill up grievance form and send mail at 

ia@SRESCC.ac.in 

It has come to notice of IA committee that some students have neither accepted their IA report nor 

filled grievance form. 

These students are requested to do the needful and inform A Committee by 20h May, 2021. This is the 
final reminder after which college will not be responsible for any discrepancy. 

(Dr.Jatinder Bir Singh) 

Principal 
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